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POST OFFICE BOX 1640 / COLUMBUS, GEORGIA 31902 / (404) 322-5447

March 17, 1975

Mr. John Sampson
52 Delwick Lane
New Providence,
New Jersey, 07974

Dear Mr. Sampson:

This letter will confirmm your reception of WDAK on March 10, 1975 at 1:15am.
Your report was of much interest to us.

Thank you for your interest in YDAK.
Sincerely,
RADIO COLUMBUS, IiiC.
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Charles H. Skimmer ( ///1/
Chief Engineer
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1846 BUENA VISTA ROAD



